
 
 
  

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

PLANNING DIVISION ACTION REPORT 

 
 
DATE June 28, 2016 
 
TO: CITY COUNCIL, CITY MANAGER AND PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
FROM: Kimberly Brandt, Community Development Director 
 Brenda Wisneski, Deputy Community Development Director 
 

SUBJECT: Rescission of Staff Approval No. SA2015-014 (PA2015-201) for The Cannery 
Restaurant located at 3010 Lafayette Road 

 

The Planning Division Action Report for the week ending June 24, 2016, included Staff 
Approval No. SA2015-201 that allowed the modification of the floor plan for The Cannery, an 
existing restaurant located at 3010 Lafayette Road. After further review, I have determined that 
the staff approval was issued in error. Therefore, the approval has been rescinded and the 
application will be heard by the Planning Commissionin in accordance with Zoning Code 
Section 20.54.070.  The Planning Commission’s consideration will occur at a properly noticed 
public hearing.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


